

MEMORANDUM DATE: April 14, 2025

TO: Jen Espinal, Town Clerk

FROM: Mike Walsh, Granby Town Manager

REGARDING: Cancellation of April 2025 Library Board Meeting

As there are no pressing items for discussion, Chairperson Judy Guarco has cancelled the regular meeting of the Library Board scheduled for April 14, 2025.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, May 12, 2025 and will be held in the Fox Meeting Room at the Library's Main Branch. An agenda will be posted prior to the meeting with a link.

CC: Mike Walsh, Granby Town Manager Amber Wyzik, Director of Library Services